
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House
Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill
248.

Thank you for your commitment to help healthcare workers everywhere in Ohio.

I am a hcw and do not want to get this shot. This vaccine has not been tested over time, it is not
100% effective, and the virus is still spreading through the vaccinated.  There are also plenty of
options for treating this virus that actually work.

My body, my choice. This is total discrimination. No one knows my health history as well as me.

PLEASE SUPPORT THIS BILL!

Nancy Rausch, 506 Brevoort Rd, Columbus Ohio 43214

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of
House Bill 248.


